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 Rockets Class Newsletter 

Spring 2025 

 

Welcome to Rockets Class  

It is lovely to have all of Rockets Class back in school after the Christmas holidays. During the spring 

term, our topics are Hot or cold and Brilliant Beasts and where to find them. During Spring term 1, we 

will be learning about the season of winter, Antarctica and Chinese New Year. During Spring term, 2 

we will be learning about mini beasts, habitats and how plants grow.   

The Superstars Team. 

 

P.E   
Phonics and Reading  

On Wednesdays, Rockets Class will have a PE 

lesson based on fundamental movement. In the 

Early years, we focus on 5 fundamental skills. 

These are running, jumping, hopping, skipping, 

kicking and rolling a ball. Please ensure that your 

child has their PE kit in school. We will send PE 

kits home at the end of each half term. Please 

ensure that your child is not wearing earrings on a 

Wednesday.    

Phonics: We are moving onto Chapter 3 in Phonics 

Shed. During this chapter we are learning 

digraphs. These are two letters playing together 

to make the same sound such as ng,ch,th,sh.  

Reading: Please listen to your child read a few 

pages of their reading book every evening.   

 

Literacy and Numeracy  

Literacy  

During literacy sessions, we will be reading and retelling stories, writing words phonetically and beginning to 

write short sentences.  

Mathematics 

We will be following the Red Rose Maths Mastery scheme of work for Maths.  
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Reminders  

 Please ensure that all personal belongings are labelled. 

 Children need a pair of wellies that they can keep in school. 

 Children need a wet suit to keep in school.  

 Children can bring one healthy snack for break time such as a cereal bar, rice cake or a piece 

of fruit.  

 


